
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assalamu Alaykum Dear Parents,  

 I would like to congratulate all the 8th graders on their 

graduation. I am very proud of them all. I wish them all luck 

on their new journey to high school. I want to also remind 

parents that next Monday, May 27 is no school because of 

Memorial day. Next week will be the last week of school and 

on Friday May 31st is going to be report card pick up. We will 

mainly focus on cleaning up the classroom and cubbies. We 

will also organize the class for the next school year. As the 

school year approaches an end, I want all the students to 

know that is was a pleasure working with them. I hope they 

all enjoy their summer break. I hope everyone has a safe and 

joyful summer. May everyone’s fasts and prayers be 

accepted inshallah. Ramadan and Eid Mubarak to all 

students and their family! 


